From: Julia Eastabrook

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 2, 2021 7:56 AM

To: CWC < cwc@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bike lane proposal for Dundas Place

Dear Councillor Peloza and Civic Works Committee,

I'm writing to express my concern over the proposal for Dundas Place. While I applaud the attempt to include cyclists as part of the vision for this street, the painted lines adjacent to traffic is a huge barrier for cyclists of all ages/experience. If there is no physical barrier between the lane designated for cars and the lanes for the bikes, then it is simply unsafe for any cyclist. Thank you Elizabeth, for sharing the proposal for this on Twitter. I had a chance to read through the report and I didn't see anything which suggested there would be a barrier. I really hope you'll reconsider this plan and come up with a solution that includes a safe space for cyclists. I can tell you that myself and my family would be frequent users of this route if it was implemented and kept us safe from cars.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

With gratitude,

Julia Eastabrook